
 

Class  R1 

           

 

  

 

We had lots of fun on STEM day! We built 

models with lolly sticks and pegs, investigated 

different animal faces and built rainbows out 

of Lego! We had to think about how we could 

combine the coloured pieces to make the 

rainbow shape. 

We have been learning about butterfly life 

cycles in reception! We have our very own 

caterpillars that have now turned to cocoons! 

We are waiting for them to become 

butterflies before half term! We acted out 

each stage of the life cycle with our friends!  

In R.E. we have been exploring growth 

in nature during the lead up to Easter. 

We planted some cress seeds on the 

letters of Easter and watched them 

grow! They are still growing now! 

In topic, we have been looking out for 

signs of spring! We went on a spring 

nature hunt around Father Dever’s 

garden. We saw blossoms and daffodils 

growing and lots more green leaves! We 

then drew a picture of what we found. 


